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Dear Valued Customer,

On 25th May 2018, the European Union’s General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) takes effect.

GDPR regulates the governance of personal data for European Union (EU) citizens, with an emphasis on data security and privacy. While the GDPR applies to companies that operate in the EU, the regulation is also applicable to companies operating outside of the EU if they have any EU customers or maintain the personal data of anyone based in the EU.
Security and data privacy are of fundamental importance to Bluebird Fixings Limited.  We recognise the importance of meeting or exceeding the regulatory standards, introducing best security practices and protecting and enforcing data privacy, both for ourselves and our clients.

GDPR readiness is a priority for us and we have updated our internal policies regarding data protection to ensure the limited data we hold about you remains secure and in a compliant state at all times.

However, we are aware that over time technologies and regulations will evolve and Bluebird Fixings Limited are committed to constant review of our policies, procedures and systems to ensure they meet, and where possible exceed, the statutory requirements for data security. 

We have also updated our Privacy Notice which is available at:
www.bluebird-fixings.ltd.uk/privacy 

If you have any further questions please feel free to contact us using the following email address: info@bluebird-fixings.ltd.uk

